
APPLY TODAY:
Soda Tax Community Grants Review Panelist

Applications due February 6, 2023
Are you, or someone you know, a community member interested in health and wellness?
Do you have deep connections to San Francisco communities that are most harmed by sugary drinks and
related illnesses?
Do you want to have a say in projects that get funded in your community AND get paid up to $575 for it?



The San Francisco Public Health Foundation, in partnership with the San Francisco Department of Public
Health, is seeking community members to serve on a review panel for the 2023 Healthy Communities
Grants. Selected panelists will ensure that project proposals are reviewed by members of the communities
that Soda Tax-funded programs impact.

Apply to be a community grants review panelist today!
No experience is required. Training will be provided.

Visit https://sfphf.org/cgrp for more information and details on how to apply.


